NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF LA JOYA, TEXAS

A possible quorum of the City of La Joya City Council may be in attendance at the Texas
Municipal League Region 12 13™ Annual Training Workshop. Although this gathering is not a
meeting pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings Act and a quorum of the members of the City
Council may or may not be available to attend this conference, this notice is being posted as a
precaution. The event will be conducted beginning May 16-19, 2024, at the Isla Grand Beach
Resort located at 500 Padre Blvd, South Padre Island, TX 78597.

No formal business or action will be conducted or taken by the City Council of the City of La Joya,
Texas during this event.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above notice of said Possible Quorum of the governing body
of the City of La Joya was posted on the bulletin board at City Hall. Notice was posted on the 13" day of May 2024
and will remain posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said event, in compliance
with Chapter 551 of the Government Code, Vernon’s Texas Codes, Annotated (Open Meetings Act).

POSTED ON THIS 13t DA AY 2024




